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Comments on Proposed Regulations Under Internal Revenue Code Section 385 
 
I.    Proposed Section 385 Regulations 
 

The proposed regulations were primarily created to combat so called “inversions” including restructuring where 
U.S. corporations emigrate to some type of foreign ownership, as well as “earnings stripping” by historic 
multinationals. However, the proposed regulations under Section 385 as drafted are not at all targeted at 
“inversions” and “earnings stripping.”  They are far more reaching and not limited to cross border transactions 
and would adversely affect many members of the AGC. The vast majority of AGC members are purely 
domestic 
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We also believe that the documentation and maintenance rules under proposed regulations §1.385-2 are 


